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Greene County property tax bills mailed  
 
The Greene County Collector’s office is mailing 2010 Real Estate and Property Tax bills 
to county property owners this week. These bills must be paid by Dec. 31 to avoid 
penalties. If you don’t receive your bill, you can print one online at 
www.countycollector.com. 
 
Greene County Collector of Revenue Scott Payne advises property owners to avoid long 
lines at the courthouse by paying their bills either by mail or online at 
www.countycollector.com. 
 
“These two methods of payment are the most cost-effective and least stressful ways to 
make your payments,” said Payne. “In addition to that, the flu season is upon us and it 
only makes sense not to risk being exposed to the flu when it’s possible to pay online or 
put the payment in the mailbox.” 
 
Each November, tax bills generate hundreds of calls to the Collector’s Office. Payne said 
many questions taxpayers may have are answered on the back of their statements or 
online at www.countycollector.com.   
 
“So before you call the collector and get frustrated by the heavy volume of calls our 
office is experiencing, please check to see whether your question is answered on the 
statement or online,” said Payne. 
 
For more information, call the Greene County Collector’s Office at 417-868-4036 or 
Jenny Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 
417-224-5510. 
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